
MEMORANDUM

TO:

FROM:

DATE:

Region Coordinators
Other Executive Committee Members
District Commanders

Ken Hunt

October 16, 1990

SUBJECT: Chartering Standards

Enclosed you will find the attachment ROYAL RANGERS STANDARDS FOR
CHARTERING NON-ASSEMBLIES OF GOD CHURCHES. This policy was approved
September 26,1990, by the Executive Presbytery of the General Council of the
Assemblies of God. It is also being sent to district superintendents and district men's
directors. It is vitally important that you understand the statement and that you cover
it with each person of your staff, especially those directly handling charter applications.

In essencer onee chartered, non-Assemblies of God churches have full chartering
privileges; for example, Royal Rangers from non-Assemblies of God churches will be
allowed to in National Roya1 Ranger of the Year activities, efffi

This policy has been incorporated into the Qllqrter Application Form for non-Assemblies
of God churches. You will find the form enelosed and is available upon request from
If,FiEiional office chartering secretary. Effective January 1, 1991, we will not accept
charter applications from non-Assemblies of God churhces unless they are on this form.
(This includes self-chartering districts!) In the meantime, we will accept both, but
would appreciate you making the change as rapidly as possible.

You should find the policy statement and charter form self explanatory, but please
call if you have questions.

Thank you for your tireless efforts in working with boys!

God bless,

Ken Hunt
National Commander
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